LVRAC minutes of the General Meeting for Jan. 18,2017

The meeting was called to order by Charlie Shepard, president of the club, at 7 PM.

The treasurer's report was read and approved by the members.

The secretary's report was waved as it was posted on the web site. This was approved by the membership.

Charlie Shepard K7CBS discussed "Radio Day" to be held at the Spring Mountain Ranch.

It was announced that a new store called "Gigabytes" had opened. This is apparently a similar store as AES. It does not have a sales counter, but you can order online and make arrangements to pick up your order at the store. The store is located on Valley View just north of Spring Mountain. It was also announced that if you have a receipt from AES, that Gigabytes would print out a 25% off gift certificate.

The Baker to Las Vegas run will be held on March 25 and 26. Anyone interested in participating can make contact through the website www.bakervegas.net.

Charlie said that the Board is encouraging members to submit suggestions for activities and classes for 2017.

The Silver State Classic car race was discussed briefly. Information on that can be obtained at www.silverstateclassic.com.

Mark Pallans, W4MDP, provided tonight's presentation on restoring antique radios.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM